July 1, 2005



This is a decision paper.

TO:  Dr. Richard Hughes and the Hardin County Board of Education Members

FROM:  Chuck Campbell, Director of Bands, North Hardin High School

SUBJECT:  Use of commercial carriers for band trip

REQUEST: 

The North Hardin Wind Symphony requests permission to travel via commercial carrier (2) to New York for its performance at Carnegie Hall on March 20, 2006.

FACTS/DISCUSSION:

1. The North Hardin Wind Symphony has received an invitation to perform at Carnegie Hall on March 20, 2006.

2. Due to the distance, two charter buses will provide a more efficient means of travel.  

CONCLUSION:  

Two charter buses are needed to transport the North Hardin Wind Symphony to Carnegie Hall in New York in March of 2006.

RECOMMENDATION:  

I recommend the North Hardin High School Wind Symphony be allowed to travel via commercial carrier (2 charter buses) to Carnegie Hall in New York in March of 2006.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move the North Hardin High School Wind Symphony be allowed to travel via commercial carrier (2 charter buses) to Carnegie Hall in New York in March of 2006.

